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Hi Mark,

Please find attached our letter
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Christine Allen <peskyplanes@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 28, 2020 at 10:55 AM
To: mark.eckel@mildura.vic.gov.au

Hi Mark
I forgot to include the Noise Pollution in my letter, but your welcome to orovide an opinion on this too if you wish. 
Christine
[Quoted text hidden]

Cr Mark Eckel <mark.eckel@mildura.vic.gov.au> Mon, Sep 28, 2020 at 8:06 PM
To: Christine Allen <peskyplanes@gmail.com>

Dears Mrs Allen.

I appreciate you are acting on behalf of the RAPPS.

I believe I have been open and transparent with all communique from your members. My statements and decisions
on the ILS have not changed. You should have that detail from Open Council meetings and my reply to the
Ratepayers Association through the Daily's Letter To The Editor.

I support a flying school present or future for our airport and agree to current structure.

I instructed council on two occasions to seek legal advice around the Mayor participating in discussion on the ILS in
connection with the budget. On both occasions the legal advice agreed that councils internal procedures and process
of separating any ILS discussion and subsequent budget discussion cleared the Mayor of any conflict in participating
in deliberations.

I also made the community aware of that process by having it clarified by Mr Sexton in Open Council Meeting,
transcript available.

I concede from a personal perspective that I don't believe the Mayor should have accepted the CEO position at the
IAA Pty Ltd.

On the noise issue - I supported further investigations that were carried out by council and the flying school to
minimize resident reports. As a consequence changes were made and you have been supplied with that information
and further information available on the Airport Q & A page. I also know residents in those flight paths and they
reported lessening of the noise component.

Yours faithfully

Mark Eckel

________________________________
From: Christine Allen <peskyplanes@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, 26 September 2020 3:43 PM
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To: Cr Mark Eckel
Subject: MRCC 2020 Election
[Quoted text hidden]

------------------------------

The information in this electronic mail may be privileged and confidential and is in any event, intended only for use of the individual or entity
named.
If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, copying or use of the information is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this transmission in error please delete it immediately from your system and inform us by email at
mrcc@mildura.vic.gov.au.
We do not warrant that the email or its attachments are free from viruses or defects. It is your responsibility to check them before opening or
sending them to other persons.

Christine Allen <peskyplanes@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 29, 2020 at 9:22 AM
To: malleeonlinesolution@gmail.com
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